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Subject: Military Freight Traffic Unified Rules Publication (MFTURP-1) Update 

Tentatively Scheduled for January 2024  
 
Purpose: To advise Transportation Service Providers (TSP), DoD shippers and 

other stakeholders of an upcoming update to the MFTURP-1.  
 

Be advised: The SDDC G3 Outreach and Engagement Team conducts a full-scale 
review and update of the MFTURP-1 every three years.  The next update will 

tentatively begin in January 2024. 
 
TSPs and stakeholders are asked to begin reviewing the publication to identify any 

updates, changes, or deletions that may be needed.  
 

Information on the update, to include start date, comment period, and the process 
to follow to submit feedback will be provided via Customer Advisory and posted to 
the SDDC website.  Additional information will follow.   

 

POC: SDDC G3 Domestic Movement Support, usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g3-
domestic-mfturp@army.mil      
 

Expiration: 29 Feb 24  
 
Category: DTR/MFTURP-1/Policy 
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